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Solutions
Spay Neuter Assistance Program

The Humane Solution to Pet Overpopulation

CAN YOU HELP?

If you can help fix any of these animals, 
please send your donation to:

 

No amount is too small. It all adds up to 
do great things! You can specify which 
case you would like to contribute to. In 

the event the case you specify has 
already been helped by another caring 
donor, your contribution will be used to 
help a different but equally in-need pet 

owner. Thank you for your support!

SNAP
PO Box 14354

Springfield, MO 65814

Words of Appreciation

In memory of “all our precious babies in Heaven”

May happy memories of your time 
together bring joy to your heart. 

Case #126  Chris has three Pit Bulls needing to 
be fixed before there is another litter of 
puppies. They have been in his family for a 
couple of years, and they have not had the 
extra funds to get them fixed. Now, in order to 
keep them, they must have them 
spayed/neutered. SNAP’s cost to fix them is 
$300.

 Case #127- Joyce had a stray cat show up at 
her home with a litter of young kittens. She took 
them in and eventually found homes for the 
kittens. The female stayed and has had 
another litter that are now all old enough to 
reproduce. She could not find homes this time 
and needs help getting all five cats fixed. The 
three females and two males will cost $290.

Case #128- Kim lives in an area where there 
are a lot of strays. She tries to help the best she 
can and over the years has gotten what she 
can fixed. The last couple of years have been 
challenging and she needs help getting the 
last three cats and two dogs fixed. SNAP’s cost 
is $340.

The Spay Neuter Assistance Program is wrap-
ping up its twenty second year of providing low 
cost spay/neuters to low- and fixed-income pet 
owners in Southwest Missouri. And while great 
strides have been made, our rescue groups and 
always full and still having to turn down so many 
animals needing help. The best way to help 
everyone is to spay/neuter your own pets, sup-
port spay/neuter efforts and help spread the 
word. We need more donations and more sup-
porters. If you all could forward this newsletter to 
people you know that support spay/neuter we 
would greatly appreciate it. We have come a 
long way but there is still work that needs to be 
done. Thank you all for your support!
After using our program, Lisa wrote, “Your 
kindness means the world to me. Thank you for 
helping! You made my days so much better.”
Peggy wrote, “I can’t thank you enough for the 
great work SNAP does and how many people 
and pets you have helped. So thankful for an 
amazing program.” 
From Frank, “We want to thank everyone 
involved with making it possible for helping us 
get our pets fixed. We are forever grateful to 
your organization.”
And Helen said, “I want all of you to know how 
much I appreciate the help you have given me 
to be able to get my dog spayed. God Bless 
Your Mission and All of You.”
SNAP’s team of volunteers would like to thank 
everyone who helps make SNAP a success; the 
amazing work of the participating veterinary 
clinics, our generous donors, the businesses 
displaying donation canisters, the tireless work 
of our volunteers. Without all of you, this import-
ant community service could not be done.
We thank you and wish you a beautiful,  blessed 
and healthy 2023!



  Ways to Give
If you would like to make an online donation to our Community Foundation of the Ozarks fund, please 
follow these simple steps:
• Visit the CFO website at http://www.cfozarks.org
• Click on the give online link at the top of the homepage
• Designate the amount you’d like to donate
• Under gift designation, select other from the drop-down menu
• In the space provided for other designation enter "SNAP"
• Enter your contact and donation information, then click on the donate now button

How does AmazonSmile work?
In order to browse or shop at AmazonSmile, customers must first select a charitable organization. 
When you #StartWithaSmile, Amazon donates 0.5% of the purchase price to Spay Neuter Assistance 
Program Inc. Bookmark the link 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/11-3644034 and support us every time you shop.
Pass the word on to your family and friends! 
You shop and SNAP benefits! It’s amazing how fast it adds up! 

SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non-profit corporation.
If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may 

provide your email address to us at spayneuter123@gmail.com
Contact us at: SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627

www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com

Thank you for your support and contributions! 

Please like our page and share our mission on Facebook! 

We need your support!
SNAP’s mission is to eliminate the need for euthanasia in our community’s animal shelters, to 

reduce the number of homeless animals, and to educate the public about the 
importance of spay/neuter. 

We cannot accomplish our mission without donations. Please donate online or return this 
form for specific designations or for more information. 

Name  ___________________________________________________________________ Phone  ________________
Address  _________________________________________________________________________________________
City  ________________________________________________________ State ______________ Zip _____________
Email ____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____ I want to  help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer.
_____ I want ot support SNAP’s work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation.
_____ Please accept a donation in memory of _________________________________.
_____ I would like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. Please contact me!
_____ Please apply my donation to Case #_______ on page 1 of this newsletter.

Mail to:  SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627
www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com
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